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Notification for Postponement of date of walk-in-interview for Guest Faculty (On purely
temporary basis)

In partial modification to Notification No.102/2/2017-Estt/15005-15045 dated 16/07/2018, it is hereby
notified that the walk-in-interview scheduled to be held on 25/07/2018 for engagement of two guest
faculties (1-UR & 1-OBC) in the Department of Economics has been re-scheduled on 03/08/2018 at

- 11:00 am at the office of the Head, Department of Economics, Assam University, Silchar. Other terms
and conditions shall remain unchanged.
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Copy to:
1. A ads of the Departments for kind information and circulation.
~Director, Computer Centre for kind information and uploading the notification in the University
website.
3. Notice Board .
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